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NOTICE 
The Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago advises of the closure of its 

High Commission located at Plot No. 44 Chwa II Place, Mbuya, Kampala, Uganda 

with effect from Wednesday 30th November, 2016. 

 

The High Commission is currently undertaking procedures related to closure and will 

therefore no longer be providing services to members of the public. 

 

Nationals of Trinidad and Tobago and other persons wishing to access services from 

the Mission are encouraged to contact the High Commission for the Republic of 

Trinidad and Tobago, Abuja, Nigeria: 

 

 High Commission for the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, Abuja, Nigeria 
No. 7 Casablanca Street 
(Off Nairobi Street, off Aminu Kano Crescent)  
Wuse II  
Abuja, F. C. T. 
Nigeria 
Tel:  011-234-9-461-1118 or 011-234-9-870-2438 
Fax: 011-234-9-523-7684 or 011-234-9-461-1117 
E Mail: trinitobagoabj@yahoo.co.uk  

 

For information on all other Trinidad and Tobago Missions, please visit the Ministry’s 

website at www.foreign.gov.tt . 

 

 

 

     Permanent Secretary (Ag.) 

Ministry of Foreign and CARICOM Affairs 
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